
Invitation Letter for Visiting Scholars Program at Beijing

University of Chemical Technology ( Beijing, China)

Dear Prof. Julia N.ZIYATDINOVA,
It’s our great honor to invite you to visit Beijing University of Chemical Technology. This visit will
provide an opportunity for you to make a better understanding of international education and
exchanges.

Beijing University of Chemical Technology (BUCT) is one of the top state-owned universities, directly
governed by the Ministry of Education. With the 60 years of development and cultivation with Science
and engineering at the core, BUCT has become a multi-disciplinary university adding arts, laws,
management, and economics to the core curriculum as well as the multi-layer personnel cultivation
center homing local and international students of undergraduate, master, PhD programs.

Cooperation and exchange is the main ways in which all countries along the line jointly build an
educational community of "Belt and Road". It is our common desire to cooperate and exchange
education through it, cultivate high-quality talent, promote economic and social development, and
enhance educational cooperation. It is our common responsibility to promote exchanges and
cooperation in education, expand people-to-people exchanges and build a peaceful foundation for the
region.

BUCT`s international education enjoys a booming time of diversification and development of
international programs. Hereby, we would like to invite your colleagues to be visiting scholars in
short-term or long-term at BUCT. Detailed plan is followed:

1. The category and duration of enrollment
General advanced scholar (12 months in China),

Short-term visiting scholar (1-3 weeks in China).

2. Enrollment scale
4 general scholars and 20 short-term visiting scholars.

3. Enrolment country
Countries join to the " Belt and Road” Initiatives.



4. Provision of conditions
Free accommodation, free tuition, city transportation in China (arranged by BUCT), meals, medical
insurance.

5. Qualification of the applicant
Educational administrators, Faculty or staff in Universities or research institutes.

6. Application Deadline:

March 28, 2018

7. Contact person:

Wang Jialiang, Tel: +86 18201019502, E-mail: faoffice@mail.buct.edu.cn
Admission Assistant

We believe the program will be of great benefit to our future cooperation. Looking forward to your
reply and recommend candidates.

Sincerely yours,

Guangqing Liu PhD. Professor

Dean of School of International Education, Beijing University of Chemical Technology

Email: gqliu@mail.buct.edu.cn
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